
OctobcT 25, lOOr

Mr. Ron Gasov/sk1
l^t37 Hudson Or.
Tenips, AR 85281

Dear Mr. Cesov'ski,

VJ^'ve lenrned that you're very intorested in the unusual works
which exist 1n the Grovcr Cleveland Thompson ynrJ in Phoonix. Since
wc3'r-2 interested, too, vfe thought we should introdane ourselves,

SPACF.3 is national, non-pru-f^it ornanlnation which nttempts to
dociinent and preserve the sites ^'h1ch »A'e call "folk art envlronrionts",
We v^tire ostnblinhcd in 197S, and hpve developed wh-it "tiay the
largest archive of lis Mnd on these larc^e-scale, h^nd-huilt artworks
such 3S at the Tijor.ipson home. Md" arc often called upon to corr?^ct
cr ;.")rov1do nrteririls for edfters, authors and scholarship. A nreat
deal of our work 1s in asnlstliv? loc.^l and stat'-: preservation oroups
who fiavf; ferried around these encjangered sites. We work with state
c;nu federal ac'encies as v^^ell, asslstine them in their docurir;ntat1 on
and preservt^ t ion of fo lk ar t envi ronments.

Oulr v/ork heonn through the wish to see that these creators are
honored in the llfestinies^ and vihenever possible to see that their
vK)rks are maintained just as they were built.

Ue Viould like to hear about any documentation which yau have
dons on this site, and hope that you'll write to tell us both about
that work and about yourself.

Thank you for your attention to this request.

Sincerely,

Seymour Rosen
D 1 r e c t o r


